
                
For Eastern Washington Special Olympics 

 

Who: A cooperative effort between LLES (3rd, 4th, & 5th grade classes), the LLPD, and the Eastern Washington  

           branch of the Special Olympics 

 

What: A Penny Drive with the proceeds benefitting the Eastern Washington branch of the Special  

            Olympics  

 

When: January  11th - February 22nd  

 

Where: Liberty Lake Elementary School  

 

Details: 

 Students bring in pennies (nickels, dimes, quarters, and even dollar bills are okay as well) which 

will be collected each day in grade level buckets. 

 Money will be collected from the school each week and counted.  Updates will be given each 

Monday during the morning announcements of each grade levels progress. 

 Penny Drive collection will officially end on Friday, February 22nd   

 

Why: …because it’s a worthy cause that helps our community 

             …because it’s a tangible way our school can give back to our community 

             …because modeling and practicing “giving without getting” to our community demonstrates good citizenship 

             …because it’s always good to look to the interests of others, especially those with special needs  

 

 

Our Goal: To add value to our community by raising funds and awareness of Special 

Olympics in Eastern Washington, while modeling good character and citizenship.  
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